
Curriculum Overview 
What we are learning about in Year 4 during Half Term 3  

 

 
In Maths we will be learning: 
 

Roman Numerals - (Solve number and 
practical problems ) 

- Shape (Identify the properties of 2D 
and 3D shapes, Identify angles, Compare 
and order angles) 
- Multiplication & division (divide by 10, 
100, 100, factor pairs, multiply 3 digit by 
2 digit number, divide 2 digit by 1 digit) 

Addition and subtraction - (add two 4 
digit numbers – more than one exchange 
Subtract two 4 digit numbers – more 
than one exchange) 

 

 

Our book for this half term in  
English, which our 
writing will be  
focused around is 
The Explorer by 
Katherine Rundell. 
Over the tern we 
will be producing  
instructions and a 
journal linked to the events in the 
story.  
 

 

 

 

Our books for this half term in Reading 
Skills will be Front Desk, Goodnight 

Mr Tom and Tom’s Midnight Garden. 
The skills we will focus on are        

vocabulary, inference, prediction,  
explanation, retrieval and sequencing.  

 

 

 

 

In History this half term we will be   
exploring  

 
Britain’s settlement by Anglo-Saxons 

and Scots  and discovering what     
happened to Britain after the Romans 

left. 
 

We will research Sutton Hoo and dis-
cover what Anglo-Saxon burial places 
tell us about the Anglo-Saxons  

 

                                                        
 

 
 
 In Art we will be focusing on sculpture skills. We 
will be creating a tool inspired by Anglo Saxons 
and Scots with Mod Roc. 

 
 

In computing we will be focusing on learning 
about how to create a programme using repetition 

of shape.  

Our focus in PE will be learning skills 
for gymnastics and orienteering.  

 
 

Our focus in RE this half term will be discov-
ering why different festivals are important to 

religious communities  

 
 
 

In Geography we will be looking at different 
parts of South America and comparing rural 
and city areas.  We will explore why is the 
Amazon Rainforest so important and what 
can be done to protect the Rainforest’s future.  

 
 
In RSHE we will be looking 
at online safety. We will learn how to recognise 
ways in which the internet and social media can 
be used both positively and negatively and how to 
assess the reliability of sources of information  

Our focus in Spanish will be learn-
ing about Shapes, Colours and     
adjectives to describe. 

 

 

We will be listening to and composing Samba mu-
sic this half term using different pulse and rhythm. 


